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Any information broadcast from drones via remote ID technology should only be available to the relevant 

authorities entrusted with enforcing the drone rules and not to the public at large, particularly the location of the 

RPA operator, as this would put the operator in danger of vigelante harrassment, damage to equipment and 

possible violence. 


